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Date:  March 4, 2018 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: Discussion on traffic signal repair services agreement 
 
 
City staff respectfully brings forth for discussion the consideration of entering into a materials 
and services agreement with Roadway Electric LLC for emergency/unplanned repairs of the 
city’s traffic signals.  This agreement is tied into the City of Mesa’s cooperative contract, number 
2017135, with Roadway Electric LLC.  Term of agreement is one year with optional one year 
renewals not to exceed an additional two (2) one (1) year periods per as per the Mesa contract.  
The maximum aggregate amount over the life of this agreement shall not to exceed $500,000.  
The agreement is included in this agenda item’s attachments. 
 
The work session presentation and discussion is for information purposes and the opportunity 
for councilmembers to ask any questions. Staff plans to bring back this item as a consideration 
of entering into this agreement with Roadway Electric LLC as a consent item at the March 19, 
2019 regular city council session.   
 
 
 
 
   
 
 


